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June 2021 
     
Dear Upper School Families,  
 
As we begin to take time away from work and school over the summer, the GSB campus remains 
busy. Summer Institute classes have begun, and a variety of athletic and enrichment camps will bring 
many K-12 visitors to us in the next few months.   
 
As you prepare for the coming year, please take advantage of the information found in this portal—
summer reading information, summer course work, and textbook forms—and we ask you to check 
back periodically as we provide updates about the online summer used book sale, scheduling, the 
calendar, and orientation.   
 
I know you look forward to receiving your preliminary (late June) and full (late July) class schedules, 
and we in turn look forward to seeing you return for fall sports practices and the first days of school.   
 
In the meantime, enjoy your time away and all the freedom that this new season brings.  
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Joel 
 
 
jcoleman@gsbschool.org 
908-234-1611, ext. 230 
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